
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kevan Morgan [mailto:kevan@cojk.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 4:40 PM 
To: AB93Comments; AB94Comments 
Subject: WSPLA Comments on USPTO Proposed Rules Changes (2006) 

Robert W. Bahr, Senior Patent Attorney  
Office of the Deputy Commissioner for Patent Examination Policy  
Robert A. Clarke, Deputy Director  
Office of Patent Legal Administration  
 
  
Dear Mr. Bahr and Mr. Clarke,  
Attached please find Comments of the Washington State Patent Law Association relative to the 
rules changes proposed by the United States Patent and Trademark Office at 71 Fed. Reg. 48 
(January 3, 2006) and 71 Fed. Reg. 61 (January 3, 2006). 
We have an active Legal Affairs Committee and Board of Directors who contributed to these 
comments.  We appreciate the opportunity to have our thoughts and experience considered. 
Sincerely yours,  
Kevan L. Morgan  
President  
Washington State Patent Law Association  
 












